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DALLAS==Dr. Parkhurst A. Shore, professor of pharmacology at the
University of Texas Southwestern Medical School at Dallas, is a member of the
conference faculty for the June 12-14 Conference on Applications of Newer
Physical Techniques to the Study of Drug Metabolism in Maryland.

Participants at the conference will discuss a mew range of analytical
techniques which are now being used to separate, identify and measure drugs
and other foreigh substances present in biological materials. In some in-
stances, detection of one part of a given substance in a trillion parts of
material, is possible.

The conference scheduled by the Committee on Problems of Drug Safety,
Drug Research Board, Division of lMedical Sciences, National Academy of

Sciences--National Research Council, will be held at the National Bureau of

Standards at Gaithersburg, Md.
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